
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

Further to my communication of 20th February 2022, I am writing to update you on the 
Club's current policy in light of the current situation with Covid.

Firstly, subsequent to a number of preliminary positive infections of Staff causing us to 
take the decision to close, we will be reopening the Club on Saturday 26th February 2022 
after taking the opportunity to deep clean the entire Club Premises.

Going forward we will adopt a policy of remaining open even if there are cases of infected 
Staff or Members/Guests, albeit with reduced services in line with extant Government 
regulations details of which are provided in the regular "Whats On" communications.

Every evening enhanced cleaning will take place of the Club Premises, and if we have any 
reports of infection from Staff or Members, then the affected areas will be subjected to 
further deep cleaning overnight.

We do not intend to advise Members every time there is an infection, given that we have 
taken medical advice and it is clear that whilst more contagious than past strains, 
Omicron is less virulent.

Please bear in mind that:
(i) All Staff are double vaccinated, and currently undertaking their Booster shots.
(ii) All Members and their Guests must swipe the Leave Home Safe Application and   
 show proof of vaccination in order to gain entry to the Club, in line with Government  
 regulations.

We will continually monitor the situation to ensure that the wellbeing of all Staff and 
Members/Guests is paramount, whilst balancing the objective to keep the Club open for 
the benefit of our Members.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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